
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Durham Street closure June 22 and 24  
 

June 18, 2021  

Durham Street will be closed between Davis Street and Reuter Road, on June 22 and 
24 to allow Don Anderson Haulage (DAH) to move two Hydro One Transformers. The 
loading and moving of these transformers will take place during the following times:   

• Tuesday, June 22 from 7:30 a.m. – 5 p.m.  

• Thursday, June 24 from 7:30 a.m. – 5 p.m.  

The road closure will be supervised by Niagara Regional Police and DAH’s crew 
members. Road closure signage will be displayed at the corner of Lorraine Road and 
Lakeshore Road East, to notify vehicles planning on accessing Durham Street via 
Reuter Road. Road closure signage will also be displayed at the corner of Davis Street 
and Durham Street. Emergency vehicles will still have access.  

Please see map below for more details.  

Questions? Please contact the Operations Department at 905-835-2900 ext. 226. 
 

 


